
International PG students based at Medway 

 

All new International PG students based at Medway (programmes in Engineering, Science and 
NRI) should attend the special international session on Wednesday 17th September 2025 and 
then the sessions on your subject timetable linked above. 

 

If you have any questions please contact fes-courseinfo@gre.ac.uk 
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